

Dear Parents/Guardians/Families:

The Robert R. Gray ES PTA would like to welcome you to a new school year. We are all part of the team at Robert R. Gray Elementary School with the same goals for education, safety, and the health of all children that walk through our doors.

In order for the Robert R. Gray ES PTA to do its part in this team, we need your help. We are a very active PTA at Robert R. Gray Elementary School since our doors opened in 2001, and there is still so much more for us to do. PTA provides opportunities to serve, to volunteer, and to contribute to the welfare of all children.

Your PTA sponsors programs such as:

- Math and Reading Workshop
- Student College Fund Workshop
- School Spirit Shirts (support changing the school's uniform policy by adding navy shirts)
- Pastries for Parents
- Career Day Refreshments
- Holiday Baskets (food, clothes, and toys) for Families
- Make A Wish Donation for a Family
- School Supplies
- 6th Grade Promotional Activities
- Staff Appreciation
- Volunteer Recognition Award Luncheon
- MSA Money Wind Tunnel as an Incentive Activity for Students
- Student Activities (School Dances, Skate Mobile, Chuck E. Cheese, and Chic-Fil-A)

Your time is valuable and we certainly value any time you can provide. We understand that not everyone will be able to make a commitment of time, so please consider joining the PTA to show your support of our efforts to make sure all of our children have the necessary resources to achieve academic excellence. We will keep you informed of our activities and we welcome your input. Please join by filling out a membership application and returning it to Robert R. Gray ES PTA, Inc. with your membership dues (\$10.00 for single membership or \$15 for two adult families). If you would like more information, please contact Joan Crowder 301-636-8400.

Sincerely,

Joan Crowder

First Vice President

Robert R. Gray ES PTA, Inc.